APR 8 1982

Locket No. 50-298

Nebraska Public Power District

ATTN: Mr. J. M. Pilant, Director
Licensing and Quality Assirance

P.0. Box 499

Columbus, llebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Your application dated July 16, 1981, requested that the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulaifon (ONRR) review changes relating to the Cooper Nuclear
Station maximum suppression pool temperature 1imit for routine startup and
power operation ,nditions. A Class Il fee of $1,200 was remitted with
this application.

When the ONRR staff completad their review of the July 16 application on
July 23, 1981 and 1f=uved Amendment No. 72 to License No. DPR-46, they
inforwed us that a Llass III fee was due because the review involved a
single safety fssue. Through an oversight on our part, your company was
never informed of this fee determination. Consequently, we are now
requesting that an additional sum of $2,800 be remitted to our office
for the July 16, 1981 application. We apologize for our lateness in
bringing this matter to your attention.

Sincerely,

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Manacement Branch
Office of Administration
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